
July 26, 2010

Aroll Jones
Kodi Klip Corporation
314 South Cumberland Street
Lebanon, TN 37087

Dear Mr. Jones:

The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT) has completed its evaluation and field test of Kodi Klip Corporation’s 
Kodi Klip Connectors. It was determined that a Qualified Product List (QPL) category would not be developed at this time. 
The clips did perform satisfactorily and as such, will be permitted to be used should a contractor determine the product 
would be useful to his/her project.

Administrative Services provides a bidder list (775) 888-7070. Contact the contractor winning the bid that might use Kodi 
Klip Connectors and market your product directly. This letter can be shown to the contractor so they know that NDOT 
permits the use of these products on NDOT projects.

It must be emphasized that this should not be construed as a performance guaranty. Also, product approval is not intended 
as an endorsement by NDOT. Your products will be allowed on NDOT projects as long as their performance is satisfactory. 
Poor performance in the field will result in suspension or removal from NDOT projects as per established NDOT product 
evaluation procedures. Please be aware, that any modification of your products or a change in manufacturer’s name and 
address should be conveyed to the NDOT Research Division in a timely manner. Failure to disclose this information may 
result in suspension of this approval or removal from the QPL.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 775-888-7894.

								        Sincerely,

								        Roma Clewell
								        Product Evaluation Coordinator

STATE OF NEVADA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
1263 S. Stewart Street

Carson City, Nevada    89712

jim gibbons
Governor susan martinovich, p.e., Director
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